
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

Attention Providers – Provider Bulletin PB16-37 New Autism 
Spectrum Disorder Services is Being Rescinded 
 
Providers are advised to disregard Provider Bulletin PB16-37, New Autism 
Spectrum Disorder Services, as the Department of Social Services (DSS) is 
rescinding this provider bulletin. 
 
In the coming weeks, DSS will be communicating to providers additional 
information regarding reimbursement and billing for Autism Spectrum Disorder 
(ASD) Services.  
 
Until further communications are issued, providers are instructed to continue 
to bill for ASD services as outlined in PB 2014-99. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


